
FAMILY FUN DAY

Famely Fun Day was another resounding success this past August with close to 2,000
visitors a�ending and over $3,000 raised to support the museum. For the second year in
a row, we had a visit from a Griffon Search & Rescue helicopter from 439 “Tiger”
Squadron based out of CFB Bagotville, QC. While the helicopter and firetrucks drew
much a�en�on, almost as popular were the hamburgers and hotdogs pumped out by
Ken Fincken and his team of volunteers.

Admission to the museum was by dona�on and in addi�on to the many exhibits inside
the museum, we had bouncies for the kids, several booths dedicated to inspiring youth towards the aerospace sector,
Terry’s garage sale, as well as our replica Silver Dart aircra�. This annual event has been become our flagship event for
the year and con�nues to expand. Thanks to Jim Killin for organizing it and to the many volunteers who dedicated so
much �me to make it such a success




